


2020 has been a different kind of year. We are thinking of you during this pandemic, as some have been
faced with the unimaginable. Our hope is that you have found peace in the midst of uncertainty and strength
even in the most trying of times.

Just before Christmas 2019, Braden Found out that FCA was going to be moving us from our home in Prior
Lake Minnesota to Lubbock Texas. We officially made the move to Lubbock in March just before all of the
:COVID lockdowns went into effect. Fortunately, Braden has been able to work remotely from home most of the
P ycar, allowing for much more family time together and allowing us to get fully moved in.

Ashleigh has greatly enjoyed being able to be with the girls full time and witness all of the milestones that
#Braleigh and Charleigh have achieved.

Braleigh, who turned five in May started Kindergarten this year and Ashleigh has enjoyed homeschooling her.
It has been great to watch her growth and be able to work on activities and different projects together. Braleigh
¥started a dance class in the fall, which she very much looks forward to attending every week. We have been
_working with her on pre reading blends as she is determined to read on her own. She enjoys nightly story time
and bedtime prayers.

Charleigh turned a year old in August and is doing all she can to keep up with her big sister. Her favorite words
are 'yellow', 'wow', 'momma’, 'dadda’, 'ananna’ (bannana) and 'ch no'. Charleigh enjoys music and sometimes
Hlikes to sing 'la la la la la' over and over.

April 2021, we will welcome another little girl to our family! This has been a year we will remember for many

" reasons. We count our blessings, especially in such times as these.

We pray that as this year comes to a close, you know that despite the challenges you may have faced or will
ace, you have purpose and are valued. You were created for greatness.

-May God bless you and your loved ones. Have a Merry Christmas!
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